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January 5, 2012 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
UAttention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
With this letter, the Verizon Telephone Companies (Verizon) hereby transmits the initial 
Base Document, comprising a complete copy of Teleconnect Long Distance Services 
and Systems Company (LDSS) d/b/a Verizon Business Services Tariff FCC No. 1. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this Base Document should be 
forwarded to Frederick Moacdieh, Executive Director, Federal Regulatory Affairs, via 
facsimile on (202) 336-7922, or by hand-delivery to 1300 I Street NW, Suite 400 West, 
Washington, DC 20005. 
 

 
 
 
Attachments: 
 Complete Base Document 


